
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

Sunday 3 November 2024 
 

11.00am – Morning Worship led by 
Colonels Neil and Chris Webb 

Theme: The God Who Moves in Silence 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

To KNOW Christ ~ To LIVE Christ ~ To SHARE Christ 

 



 

BOSCOMBE CORPS NEWS 
 

Prayer Requests 
We have a number of our corps family who need our prayers:  

 Please continue to pray for Sheila Moxham, Louise and Sue Spencer. 
 Please continue to pray for all those who have been bereaved recently. 

 Please pray for those who are unable to join us for worship and in particular for our 
shut-ins and those in Nursing/Care Homes 

 

Men’s Fellowship 
This Monday (4 November) will be the final Men’s Fellowship in this form on a Monday 

evening. Come and join us one last time where Ray Moye will be sharing with us how to 

‘Escape to the Caribbean’. Ladies welcome! (News about new ‘MenMeet’ next week!) 
 

New Daily Devotional Book 
Last Sunday, we spoke about ‘what comes next’ after the ‘Knowing you 

Jesus’ devotional. One of the options was another 365 Devotional 
starting in January by Goldingay and Wright, which takes us through the 

Old and New Testaments. We have decided that we will offer to get 
these for those who are interested. We have had one offer of funding 

and are hoping we may get another which would reduce the price. 
However, that can’t be guaranteed. At the most they will be £20, at the 
least £10. If you would like one ordered for you, please sign up on the 

sheet in the foyer. Thanks, Jane and David. 
 

Funeral Details for Edna Morgan 
The funeral is being held on Wednesday 13 November at Bournemouth Crematorium at 
2.30pm. Please continue to pray for Edna’s daughter Helen and the rest of the family at 

this time of bereavement. 
 

Night to Remember 
On Sunday 10 November at 6.00pm we will be holding our annual 

concert for Remembrance Sunday with the Bands and Choirs of the Boscombe Salvation 
Army and guest soloists. For more information, see poster. 

 

New Corps Database/Directory – IMPORTANT PLEASE READ 
One of my tasks for the end of the year is to update our Corps Database alongside 

producing a new Corps Directory. In order for me to achieve this goal I will need your 
assistance. For the next few weeks at the front of the hall there will be a table with 

everything you will need to provide me with the necessary information required for both 
tasks. If you could fill out the form with as much information as possible for the Corps 
Database. If you would like your information included in the new edition of the Corps 

Directory then you will need to indicate this by using a different coloured pen or 
highlighter. Once you have completed the form, please place it in an envelope provided 
and place it in the red postbox. Please note that even if your information is in the current 

directory you will still need to complete the form. Thank you Joanne. 
 

Craft Fayre 

We will be hosting this year’s Christmas Craft Fayre on Saturday 30 November from 

10.00am until 2.00pm. Breakfast Baps will be on sale until 1.00pm. All money raised will 

go towards the YP Corps. Even Santa is coming. For a fee of just £5, children can write 

their letter to Santa, read it to him in person in his grotto and then receive a small gift as 

well as a letter from Santa himself nearer to Christmas. So why not come along and pick 

up some early Christmas presents. Donations of unwanted gifts gratefully received for one 

of the stalls. 



 

PRAYER MATTERS 
Shared by Anwyn Mingay 

Monday 4 November – Loving Father God every Monday 

morning is a new beginning for 

which we attempt gratitude 

when getting out of bed! 

Remind us of your life-giving 

breath bringing joy and 

courage. Amen. 

Tuesday 5 November – 

Loving Father God thank you 

for the deep, rich and loving 

teaching we receive in Sunday 

worship times; help us to recall this nourishment and ponder 

again in spiritual unity. Amen. 

Wednesday 6 November – Loving Father God thank you for our 

fellowship, we love the people we meet at the corps and pray for 

each other during the week, as names and faces come before us 

in prayer. Amen. 

Thursday 7 November – Loving Father God we pray for our 

friends who cannot attend meetings. Bring your healing presence 

and grace to all who are suffering or feeling weak with grief or 

memory loss. Amen. 

Friday 8 November – Loving Father God, we thank you for 

Jess’s testimony last week, and for all those who have shared 

personal experience recently. Amen. 

Saturday 9 November – Loving Father God we pray for peace 

not war, for power with integrity, and for a more compassionate 

society. Amen. 

Sunday 10 November – Lord, we hear your inner voice of love 

and worship you. Amen. 



BOSCOMBE CORPS PROGRAMME 
 

This Week’s Programme 
 
 

Week beginning 4 November 2024 

Monday to 
Saturday 

BH1 Project – 10.00am to 2.00pm 

Monday 4 PramaLIFE Memory Lane Group – 2.00pm 

Men’s Fellowship – 7.30pm 

Tuesday 5 Senior Timbrels – 7.00pm 

Songster Small Groups – 8.00pm 

Wednesday 6 Tiny Tots Playtime – 9.30am 

Alpha/A Life Worth Living Course – 7.00pm 

Thursday 7 Friendship Circle (The Bible) – 11.00am 

Band Practice – 7.45pm 

Friday 8 Lunch Club – 10.30am 

Sunday 10 Remembrance Sunday 
Prayer Meeting – 9.45am 

Major Jane Alton – 10.50am 
Band at Cenotaph (Major David leading the service 

at the Cenotaph in his role as Mayor’s Chaplain) 
Night to Remember – 6.00pm 

 

Future Events 
 
 

November 2024 

Saturday 16 Boscombe Band @ Lewis Manning Hospice Care 
event at Wimborne Minster – 6.00pm 

Sunday 17 40th Anniversary Celebration 
Majors David and Jane Alton – 10.45am 

Sunday 24 Majors David and Jane Alton – 11.00am 

Saturday 30 Craft Fayre – 10.00am to 2.00pm 
Christmas Carolling in Bournemouth Town Centre – 

11.00am to 3.00pm 

Sunday 1 Toy Service 
Majors David and Jane Alton – 11.00am 

 

 
 
 

Please join us for tea, coffee and fellowship 
in The Sanctuary after the morning meeting 


